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To: Heads of Public Elementary, Secondary, Integrated and Senior High

Schools
From: OIC-Schools Division Superintendent
Subject: Unauthorized Solicitations
Date: May 26, 2017

Attached is a Memorandum from the Office of Undersecretary
Dina S. Ocampo entitled Unauthorized Solicitations for information and immediate

dissemination.

LEILA UNANAN, CESO VI
er-in-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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MEMORANDUM

TO : Regional (Directors
Schools Division Superintendents

FROM : DINA CAMPO
Undeysedretary
{
SUBJECT UNATHORIZED SOLICITATIONS
DATE - May 19,2017

It has been brought 1o our attention that the name of the Bureau of Curriculum Development is being
used by Consumer Asia Magazine (CAM) for solicitation purposes.

Please be reminded that we do not tolerate such practice of using the name o Fany unit/division/bureau
or the name of the Department of Education in any company’s activities as it may translale into an
endorsement. which the Department prohibits through D.0. no. 28. 5. 2001 and D.0. no. 39, 5. 2009
entitled “Prohibiting the Commarcialization of the DECS Organization through Endorsements and
Acereditation of Goods and Services.™

For immediate dissemination,




